
Anytime. Anywhere.

We are a  
baby-friendly 
place. 

You are welcome to feed here.  
If you would prefer privacy, please ask a staff member.

The Haldimand–Norfolk Health Unit supports informed decision 
making about infant feeding.

We provide care based on the Ten Steps of the Baby-Friendly 
Initiative and we follow the World Health Organization’s Code.

If you require more information on our  
baby friendly policy, please ask a staff member.

Caledonia
282 Argyle Street South
Caledonia, ON  N3W 1K7
905.318.6623

Simcoe
P.O. Box 247, 12 Gilbertson Drive
Simcoe, ON  N3Y 4L1
519.426.6170 / 905.318.6623


